Octobar 23rd, 1942

Dear Taylor,
I wae g0 sorry to mies the Committee Meeting yeaterday, whara
I had hoped to see you; but I had no means of getting there arter
the 9.15.
T have been much wanting to hear from you how the start which
you have now made with the material from the Redeliffe Infirmary
is goling on. It 1s &2 project which I have long wanted to aee
started, and I do hope nothing will atand in the woy of lts succeas.
Hneg Frce yet testad the cow sera which wers dlspatched from

one
Weybridge some time apo? T should like %o know how often hm got

R uaablgﬂ-nrum in a_bntuh of thla alze.

I see theres is a R.8. Club PMinner on November Hth. It 1s at
6,30 st the Holborn Restaurant. If you would enjoy this, and find
1t possible to come, I should be delighted if you could come ne my

gueat. I could meet you Shere,
Yours sinoerely,



